
ISSUED: February 15, 2018

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1856

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY,

Draft Storage Potential Evaluation.

SCHEDULING MEMORANDUM

On February 7, 2018, 2017, a memorandum was issued to determine the availability of the

parties to reschedule a Commission workshop. The memorandum proposed three dates and

directed the parties to confer and report back to the Administrative Hearings Division by
February 12,2018.

On February 12,2018, Staff filed a letter that Staff had conferred with the parties as to which
date worked best for a Commission workshop. Staff states that all parties that responded prefer

February 27, 2018, for the workshop with the exception of Northwest and Intermountain Power

Producers Coalition (NIPPC). NIPPC expressed that February 27 did not work for them.

Being that a majority of the parties prefer February 27, the Commission workshop will be
scheduled for that date. A notice and agenda will be issued prior to the workshop.

Dated this 15th day of February 2018, at Salem, Oregon.
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Nolan Moser

Administrative Law Judge


